
Do you know someone 100 years or over 
living in Western Australia? 

The Centenarian Portrait 
Project by Teenagers

 
Centenarian call out for

The Centenarian Portrait Project by 
Teenagers is a community arts project that 
promotes intergenerational friendships, 
celebrates life at 100 (in all its forms) and 
fights the negative ageing stigma.

The Western Australian rendition will 
culminate in an exhibition in December 
2022 presenting portraits of 100-year-olds 
by local teenage artists, following a life-
affirming inter-generational process. 

We are looking for centenarians, who 
would like their portrait painted or drawn 
by a local teenage artist, through this 
program. Post exhibition, portraits will be 
gifted to each centenarian subject.

If you know someone who would be 
interested in being involved please contact 
Embraced Inc via info@embraced.com.au, 
visit www.embraced.com.au or call us on 
0484 197 345. 

www.embraced.com.au 
FACEBOOK INSTAGRAM @embraced.inc

Artwork of centenarian Robert Schrader by teenage artist Katura Halliday. 
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